
November 1, 2024 

 
 
 
 
 

Notice of Unplanned System Maintenance  
 

  
Effective Gas Day 2 - Timely Cycle, and until further notice, unplanned system 
maintenance is required that will impact DTE Gas’ interconnect with Bluewater Gas 
Storage. 
 
Gas nominated at BLUEWATER STORAGE – REC (#9206) and BLUEWATER STORAGE – 
DEL (#9406) will be cut to zero until further notice. 
 
We appreciate your assistance and support during this unplanned maintenance.  DTE 
Gas requests that customers proactively watch for updated Operational Notices on 
DTE’s eNominator System, Gas Noms Webpage, and direct emails.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact your Account Manager.  
 
For scheduling questions, please contact Gas Nominations at 1-833-383-6667. 

 
 


